	OLD CATTON NEWSLETTER
	
	

	[image: image2.png]CUSTOMER SERVICE EXCELLENCE




	Tel: 01603 426973     Fax: 01603 424029

www.oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk

e-mail: office@oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher: 
Mrs. A. D.  Best-White MA
Head of School Mrs. K. Connelly 

	[image: image3.jpg]



	
	

	 Issue 7    Monday 17th October 2016    
	
	



[image: image1]Dear Parents 
I am aware that there has been talk in school amongst the children of “clowns” and that this is potentially unsettling for them. It seems that at the moment this is a hot topic in the news and one that is scaring people. I plan to address the issue in assembly – as sensitively as I can, without causing more worry – and I will ask the children to stop discussing the issue in school. Unfortunately, as I am sure you will understand, I can’t be responsible for what the children see or hear all the time, especially when they are out of school. I think the best thing to do when the children are worried about something they have heard happening is to talk about it with them and explain that they are safe and can discuss their worries with you at home. Thank you for your support on this matter. 
Please see all the attached sheets this week – there are a few and all are important!

One of the attached sheets shows the information regarding the book signing that is happening on Tuesday afternoon at school. If your child would like to buy and book and get it signed by Luke Temple please would you send you child into school on Tuesday with the money in a named envelope. Please put your child’s full name and their class on the front of the envelope. We will encourage all children to hand in their money to their teachers on Tuesday morning for safe keeping, however we can’t do this if they are not named. Please help us in making this organisation nightmare a little easier! Thank you. 

Stars of the Week!  
[image: image2.png]Congratulations to this week’s Stars – wonderful work and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we have in our school. 

6E – Faye Lincoln 
6E – Jamie Mallett 
6R – Damian Kulikowski 
6R – Tristan Drean-Reily 
6S – Sienna Price
6S – Luke Copping
4G – Julia Andres 
4G – Daniel Carter 
4P – Seth Queensborough 
4P – Megan Field 
3C – Evan Mckenzie 
3C – Joseph Pereira 
3E – William Morgan 
3E – George Atkinson 
Attendance Cup

3C (finally another class!) won the attendance cup for their attendance last week, which was 100% - Well done! 
Golden Book!

The following children were put into the Golden Book for amazing work that has astonished, astounded and amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the following children:

Ben Miller
Alfie Hayward

Dominik Kulikowski
Barney Dann 

Reminder of dates up to half term: 

Week Beginning Monday 17th October—Roald Dahl Reading Week 

Monday 17th October—Author visit and presentation for whole school 

Tuesday 18th October—Book signing and copies available to buy 

Tuesday 18th, Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th October —Assertive Mentoring meetings with teachers. Appointments will be made for you to see your child’s class teacher to see how they have settled in and how they are progressing at the end of the first half term.
Wednesday 19th October – Whole school visit to BFG, Cinema Trip!

Thursday 20th October—Year 6 visit to Norwich Cathedral – Packed lunches required for the day please! (Free school meals can order a packed lunch from school.) 
Monday 24th October—Friday 28th October—Half Term  
BFG Cinema Trip – Wednesday 19th October 2016

Please remember that on Wednesday this week the whole school are going on a trip to see the BFG film. As we are getting back to school later than our normal lunchtime please can you provide your child with a packed lunch to eat in school on our return. If you require a free school packed lunch, please let the office know by Tuesday so that we can ask the kitchen to make them. I am sure it will be a fantastic experience that fits in very nicely to our Reading Week! 
School Council Roald Dahl Cake Sale!

Please see the attached poster advertising the School Council Cake Sale on Friday 21st October as part of reading week. Please can children bring in cakes from Wednesday 19th October – the sale on Friday 21st October. Children can then bring in money on Friday to buy cakes at break time. Cakes will be 20p, 30p or 50p depending on their size and fabulousness! Cakes can be made or bought; thank you for your support in making this happen.  
Harvest Food Bank Donations

As part of our Harvest Celebrations and Assemblies we are going to be asking for your kind support in collecting food and toiletries for the Norwich Foodbank. This is a charity that we have supported in the past and they are always very grateful for your generous donations. The following items are most needed: long life fruit juice, 500g bags of sugar, tinned sponge puddings, instant mashed potatoes and toiletries. If you would like to donate these non-perishable items please send them in with your children during October and ask them to give them to their teachers. We can then collect the items together in order to organise one big collection. Thank you in advance for your support and kindness. 
[image: image3.jpg]Shin Pads and Mouth Guards Update
Thank you for organising your children with the necessary equipment for Games lessons. However! The children do need to have shin pads and mouth guards in school for hockey, rugby and football. As we change the cycle of sports they will need to remember these items so that the lessons can take place safely. Keeping them with their PE kits is the easiest way to keep organised. Those who do not yet have mouth guards – Miss Gedge still has them available for the cost of £1. 

Assertive Mentoring Meetings

Please make sure that you have made an appointment to see your child’s class teacher for the first round of assertive mentoring. This is an opportunity for you to find out how your child is settling into their new year groups and how we expect them to progress during the year in regard to targets and progress. It is very important to us that you work with us to provide your children with the best possible education.  
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TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ WORDS
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;
Hurricane Matthew has recently moved on from

Haiti and has left behind a huge amount of devastation for the people living there.
If you had to suddenly leave your homes and had very little time to prepare, what would be the most important things to take? If you had just had 5 minutes, what would you take with you? Discuss with your families at home - what you would take and the reasons why.
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting!

Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is; 
Natural disaster 
(calamity, cataclysm, catastrophe, debacle - also debacle)
Please encourage your child to use this word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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I hope you all have a great week! Please come in and speak to me or your children’s class teachers if you have any worries or concerns. 

Mrs K Connelly. 
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The Nebula Partnership 
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The Nebula Partnership
[image: image11.png]'Nebula





[image: image7.jpg]Education is a shared
commitment between
dedicated teachers,
motivated students and
enthusiastic parents with
high expectations.

Bob Beauprez
meetville.com



[image: image8.png]


[image: image9.png]


[image: image10.jpg]


[image: image11.png]